

RELEASE IN PART B5

---

**From:** Huma Abedin <Huma@clintonemail.com>  
**Sent:** Saturday, October 27, 2012 6:56 PM  
**To:** H  
**Cc:** hanleymr@state.gov  
**Subject:** Tomorrow

Sandy was downgraded to a tropical storm today. We have been checking in with the airforce regularly and they are still saying we should plan on a 5pm wheels up given that the forecasts are uncertain. [redacted] are leaving right before you. Schedule is basically set. we are still ironing out a few things but its the same as the copy i left you.

B5

We planned on your leaving connecticut around 11am and going straight to white plains. oscar printing your clips and call sheets for you.

Monica confirmed isabelle for 3pm.

We also have 2 new calls. Hague wants to talk about the Balkans. Kofi Annan asking for a follow-up call regarding Lavrov and the latest Syria strategies. Monica can set up for tomorrow or Monday if you would like.

---

**From:** H  
**Sent:** Saturday, October 27, 2012 6:35 PM  
**To:** Huma Abedin  
**Subject:** Re: All ok there? You need help with anything?

Any news about the storm? Is our schedule still set?